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ABOUT US
The Arya Foundation is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt
non-profit that provides need-based adaptive
equipment to children with special needs in the
Greater St. Louis Region. Founded in 2014, we are
100% volunteer-run and over 90% of individual
donations go directly to providing adaptive
equipment and services.

However, we have grown to be much more than
an organization that provides adaptive equipment.
We hold various programs throughout the year to
provide additional resources that are impactful
for our community.

HOLIDAY ADAPTIVE TOY
PROGRAM

DISABILITY AWARENESS
CONVENTION

HOW WE DO IT

The Arya Foundation provides children with
special needs an adaptive toy for the holidays!
What started out as a simple idea has now grown
to providing hundreds of toys annually. It is our
way of making sure every child gets a meaningful
gift despite their abilities.

The Arya Foundation annually hosts the Disability
Awareness Convention to spread awareness and
promote services for people with disabilities.
Thousands of people attend our free event to
engage with various local organizations.

The Arya Foundation is able to do what it does
through your support! By mentioning us on social
media, attending our events, making a donation,
refering kids, volunteering, or talking about us,
you help us help the community.  So thank you for
being a part of our journey. Together, we can
continue “Turning Challenges into Opportunities.”


